
	Pinnacle High International School                                                                                           14/06/19
Dear parents,
Kindly make a note of the following:
1. Parents facing problem with teno are requested to come to the admin office tomorrow, 15/6/19 between 9 am-12 noon and get it working as from 18th June ’19, we will be sending all the messages on teno only.
2. We have lots of jackets in the ‘lost and found’ box. Parents can come tomorrow, 15/6/19 between 9 am-12 noon to find their ward’s missing things. Even if parents are interested to take jackets for their kids are welcome as jackets are expensive and we would not like to waste any of the resources. But do remember to get it dry cleaned before the child wears it.
3. All the buses are having cctv installed, kindly ask Mr. Ganesh about further details so that you can keep a track of your ward’s bus as in monsoon buses might get late.
4. We are very careful about fire fighting. We might have safety drills now and then. Kindly do not panic. 
5. Students opting for swimming will not be a part of it if Indemnity Bond is not signed and submitted before 1st July.
6. We are still receiving cream cakes for birthday celebrations. From 18th June, cream cakes will strictly not be allowed for all the grades. We do not want to break a child’s heart but we will send it back from 18th June 2019. Kindly send only sponge cake. 
Principal 
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